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Ref. CIMBT LorBorBor. 065/2024 

 

7 June 2024 

 

Subject: Notification of Holding of Meeting to Provide Information and Clarification of Potential Solutions related to 

Free Float to Shareholders, Investors and Stakeholders (Public Presentation) 

 

To: The President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

CIMB Thai Bank PCL (“the Bank”) securities have been posted with the CF (Caution - Free Float) sign by the 

Stock Exchange of Thailand (“SET”) on 5 June 2024 due to not meeting the required free float qualifications. To 

comply with the SET’s new criteria, the Bank will hold a Public Presentation to provide information and clarification 

related to potential solutions on free float to shareholders, investors and stakeholders, with details as below. 

 

   Date    Friday, 14 June 2024  

   Time    14.00 hrs. 

   Venue    Auditorium Room 

      CIMB Thai Bank PCL Head Office, 9th floor 

      44 Langsuan Road, Lumpini Sub-district, Patumwan District,  

Bangkok 10330 

 

For those who are interested, please notify your intention to attend such meeting to the Bank during 7-13 June 

2024 via telephone number +662 638 8287 or +662 638 8289, or email: cs@cimbthai.com If you have any query 

regarding the agenda items, please submit your query in advance via the e- mail address of the Bank, i. e. 

cs@cimbthai.com, 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Sincerely yours, 
 

- Patima Jumpasut - 
 

(Patima Jumpasut, Mrs.) 

Company Secretary 

 

Company Secretary and Administration  

Tel. +66 2638 8287, +66 2638 8289       


